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Randy Woods – 2024 ROAM President 

Dear Members and Friends of ROAM,  
 
I’m writing to thank you and the ROAM Board of Directors for 
the trust that they have placed in me by electing me to be the 
2024 ROAM President to further the mission of ROAM. I 
accept this role knowing that I have the support of the ROAM 
board and great office personnel. 
 

Together I hope that we can expand the name of ROAM to all the churches, 
adding to the membership, but more importantly providing more opportunity to 
serve our churches and camps.  
  
As ROAM President, I recognize the responsibility that comes with this 
position. Saying that, I also know that I don’t have all the answers and I am in 
need of your help. I welcome any ideas, feedback, and input as we are all 
eager to serve our Lord and desire to help in this ministry.  
 
Again, thank you for the opportunity to serve as your ROAM President. I look 
forward to the opportunity to work with you during this 2024 year. 

In Christ, 
 
Randy Woods 
2024 ROAM President                               

 

 Board of Directors and Regional Representatives  
Board President/Secretary Randy and Cindy Woods (209) 613-4858 randywoods@hotmail.com 
Central (ONU) 
East Central (MVNU) 

Ed and Ruth Kile 
Ron and Lisa Haley 

(989) 233-0682 
(419) 282-1232 

ekile2799@gmail.com 
rwldhaley@msn.com 

Eastern (ENC) Ed and Ruth Kile (989) 233-0682 ekile2799@gmail.com 
North Central (MNU) ROAM Office (816) 941-7711 office@rvsonamission.org 
Northwest (NNU) ROAM Office (816) 941-7711 office@rvsonamission.org 
South Central (SNU) ROAM Office (816) 941-7711 office@rvsonamission.org 
Southeast (TNU) ROAM Office (816) 941-7711 office@rvsonamission.org 
Southwest (PLNU) Randy and Cindy Woods (209) 613-4858 randywoods@hotmail.com 
Doris Chrisenbery, emeritus    
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2024 ROAM Board of Directors 

The ROAM Board of Directors has been changing over the past couple of years with several couples needing 
to step away from serving in that capacity. Currently we now have a board of 3 ROAM couples and a board 
member emeritus as follows: 
 
Randy and Cindy Woods 
Ed and Ruth Kile 
Ron and Lisa Haley 
Doris Chrisenbery – emeritus 
 
We so appreciate these ROAM members that are continuing to serve on the board. You can find more bio 
information on the board tab on the ROAM website. They also recently elected the following officers for 2024:  
 
Randy Woods – 2024 ROAM President 
Ed Kile – 2024 ROAM Vice-President 
Cindy Woods – Secretary 
Frances Reimer – Treasurer 
 
Thank you to those who have served on our ROAM Board of Directors in the past and to those that are 
currently serving. Their contact information is listed at the top of this newsletter. 

 

 

 

You Can Help Spread the Word About ROAM 

We could really use some help spreading the word about the ROAM ministry. Those of you who have found 
participating in ROAM to be meaningful  or have had ROAM volunteers work your church or camp can be our 
best promoters. 
 
Currently our membership is significantly down compared to other years and we know the reason is simply 
because a number of ROAMers are no longer able to physically work or have other obligations they need to 
attend to at this stage in their lives.  
 
In order to encourage new people to join ROAM, consider simply sharing our ROAM website link on your 
social media platforms to let people know that the ROAM ministry is still ROAMing and wanting to add new 
members to the organization in order to be able to better serve the ROAM projects that need help. 
 
Here is the ROAM website link:  www.rvsonamission.org 
 
On the ROAM home page there is a link to a short promotional video that you can share with your church or 
small group.  This video is also accessible through YouTube. Just search for "ROAM Promotional Video".  
 
ROAM has a public Facebook page that can be found by searching RVs on a Mission (ROAM).  
 
In addition, district assembly season is approaching. If you feel you could represent ROAM at your district 
assembly this year, please reach out to the ROAM office and let us know. It would be much appreciated.  
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New Members 

Steve and Julie Surprenant - Madison, WI 
Terry and Heidi Sullivan - Verona, WI 
Tim and Susan Young - Lebanon, MO 
Gennaro and Nadine Valerio - Naples, FL 
Nancy Matuszak - Caro, MI  
Michael and Patricia Dameron - Las Vegas, NM 
Paul and Ann Funk - Jacksonville, NC 

New Projects 

Smith Mills Campmeeting Association - Dartmouth, MA 
Gateway Family Fellowship - Drain, OR 

 

 

Donate to ROAM 

As you know, ROAM is a donation-based ministry. We rely on donations above and beyond annual dues to 
continue the work of ROAM. You can give any amount you want through the secure links on the home page of 
the ROAM website. 

 

\ 

 

Our mailing address is:  

RVs On a Mission (ROAM), PO Box 480876, Kansas City, MO 64148 

www.rvsonamission.org      office@rvsonamission.org 

816-941-7711 


